Year 5/6 Girls Football

Last half term, our Year 5/6 Girls Football team won their heat to place them in the final of the Cannock & Rugeley District Girls Football tournament. This took place on Monday 13th November at Rugeley Leisure Centre. 
The other 2 schools in the final were St Luke's and St Joseph's, Rugeley. Our girls put in a great effort and played really well against both schools. St Joseph's came out on top but we are extremely proud of the Pye Green team who came second. This is a fantastic achievement considering the number of schools in the Cannock and Rugeley area who took part. 
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Many thanks to Charley Mae, Amelia, Chelsy, Megan, Tia, Poppy, Mia, Sienna, Sephia and Angel. 

	Cross Country

On Friday 24th November, Pye Green Academy took part in the Cannock & Rugeley District Year 3/4 Cross Country tournament as part of the Sainsbury's School Games. 

The event took place on the Sports field at Rugeley Leisure Centre. All of the children did themselves and the school very proud. They all completed the challenging course and finished with some absolutely amazing results. There were 15 schools in total with over 60 runners in each race. We had many positions within the top 10 in every race! 

Y3 girls - 2nd, 5th, 
Y3 boys - 1st, 8th, 9th, 
Y4 girls - 3rd, 
Y4 boys - 1st, 3rd, 7th, 

The top 3 positions for each team are added together to give an overall team score. We are extremely proud of all the teams but excited to announce that the Y3 girls, Y3 boys and Y4 boys won their events and are now going through to the County Finals at Keele University in June! Well done to all! 

Libi, Roxie, Grace, Ollie, Alfie, Will, Daisy, Vincenzo, Myka, Jack, Max, Alex Year 3 
Mia, Campbell, Amy, Daisy, Charlie, Josh, Ethan, Katelynn Year4 
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